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Office of Legal Affaxrs
October 16, 1997

Professor Ted Hill

Georgia Institute of Technology
School of Math

Atlanta, Georgia

RE: Open Records Request
Dear Professor Hill: |
I am in receipt of your open records request dated October 16, 1997.

Please note, I have requested items 1 and 2 of your request from the School of Math and will
forward them to you upon receipt. With regard to your request relating to the “source and

disbursement of funds to and from the Center for Dynamical Systems and Nonlinear Studies during

the period 1988 to the present”, I requested this information from Dr. Hale, Center Director and Dr.

Shui-Nee Chow, Chair, School of Math, Dr. Hale stated there were no such records. I have not yet
received a response frorz Dir. Chow.

Your requested }iiem 4 will require some clarification, are you requesting any and all records
(e=mails, letter, memos etc. between Andrew, Shui-nee Chow, Dean Schuster, and Legal Affairs

since September 20, 1997) or just records between the listed individuals which relate to you or your
open records request?

With regard to any new information requested, { have referred your request to Mr. Randy
Nordin for response as I will be out of the office for several days.

Sincerely

Sl Kb
Pamela P. Rary
Attorney
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cc: Randy Nordin
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